
 
King’s University College Chamber Choir Concert: Songs for 
a Winter’s Night 
 
December 1, 2017  
 
London ON – King’s University College welcomes everyone to a 60-minute vocal performance by the King’s 
University College Chamber Choir featuring instrumental accompaniment. It will be held on Saturday, 
December 2, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. at ‘The Chapel’ at Windermere on the Mount, 1486 Richmond Street, London. 
 
Songs for a Winter’s Night features music written by Canadian composers which celebrates the joy of 
Christmas and the magic of the winter season. This event features Snow Angel by London’s Sarah Quartel. 
 
Admission is by freewill donation. Proceeds will be directed to the Christ the King University Parish Refugee 
Initiative. This initiative raises funds in order to sponsor refugees. To date, King’s Campus Ministry has 
provided support to dozens of refugees.  
 
King’s University College Chamber Choir won “Best Classical Choir” in the 2016 Jack Richardson Music 
Awards. The Choir is led by Conductor and Artistic Director Janet Loo.  
 
King's is a publicly-funded Catholic post-secondary institution founded in 1954. King’s provides general and 
honors degree programs in the liberal arts, social sciences, business, and a master's degree in social work. It is 
positioned in the top rank of institutions of higher learning in Canada for the high quality of its teaching faculty 
and student experience. Institutionally-autonomous, King’s is academically-affiliated with Western University. 
King’s is open to students of all faith backgrounds, with its community centered on the values of social justice, 
equality and the education of the whole person. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Jane Antoniak 
Manager, Communications & Media Relations 
King’s University College 
Jane.antoniak@kings.uwo.ca  
@kingsatwestern 
519-433-3491 ext. 4384 
www.kings.uwo.ca 


